
 

SCHOOL TRIP INFORMATION SHEET  

November 21 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

On Monday 22nd November, we will be heading to Sainsbury’s in Shirley to complete market research 
for our Fairtrade project. We will be asking members of the public about their use of Fairtrade products 
as well as identifying the products currently available at a major supermarket. The trip will take no longer 
than an hour per class and we will be walking there and back in our classes. 

Children will be with an adult from school when talking to the public and they do not need to take any 
money. We would also recommend that you send your child with a face covering/mask out of 
consideration for those shopping. 

Event Name Market Research  to ‘Sainsbury’s’ in Shirley  
 

Event Organiser Mr Richards 
 

Date Monday 22nd November 2021 
 

Time:  Lion Class 
           Camel Class 
           Cheetah Class 

9:30am 
11am 
1:15pm 

 

 

Additional 
Requirements/information 

We would like to take some parents with us to assist our market 
research teams, if you are available to help on this day please 
email:  office@shirleyschools.co.uk. 
 
 

 

Medical Information Please inform us if your child has any known medical issues that 
might affect them attending. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Richards 

Year 6 Teacher 

 


